
Do you like...
Fast Cars?

Welcome to the Arrow by Prefix Grand 
Prix of Pitt Race Celebration!

July 31, 2015

Food Trucks?
Live Music?



The North American Road Racing Association has a little something extra planned 
for the Arrow Racing Engines Grand Prix of Pitt Race. On Friday, July 31st NARRA 
will play host to the Flashlight Drags event on the front straightaway of the Pittsburgh 
International Race Complex!
Following practice that day, street legal cars of all makes, models, and horsepower 
can enter to race a 1/8 mile heads-up drag race. The event evolved from a simple 
idea to provide a venue where a hot-rodder or tuner could burn tires and race a bud-
dy, without risking jail time or jeopardizing public safety.  Can you race in the drags? 
Yes you can! Register your car or truck by completing the forms available online, and 
for $30, you can enter your street legal car in the race!

As an added bonus, NARRA has invited 2 of Pittsburgh’s best food trucks to serve 
hungry racers and fans that evening. BRGR, the gourmet hamburger restaurant, and 
Franktuary, serving the best gourmet hot-dogs in Pittsburgh will be on hand beginning 
around 4pm. These are not your ordinary food trucks. They are supported by top level 
restaurants and have developed their own cult following around the city of Pittsburgh.

So plan to join us for an afternoon of sports car racing practice and wild street car 
drag racing on Friday, July 31st. Arrive early to watch some of the NARRA GT and 
Formula Championship Series open wheel practice and get in the gate for free. There 
will be a $6 spectator fee for the Flashlight Drags beginning at 4pm! 
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